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Construction on the Chestnut Ridge Trail Waterline Replacement project will begin in early
March 2024, with equipment staging during the week of February 26th.
Roads include the following: Chestnut Ridge Trail, Knob Hill Lane, Edgecliff Lane, and a portion
of Wildcat Rocks Road. 
See attached map with blue highlights for details.

Citizens affected might incur traffic delays, or limited water outages during the daytime hours
of 7:30am - 5:00pm.
Seven Devils Public Works Department will be on site with Carolina Grading & Utilities during
the work timeline in the upcoming months.

Thank you for your patience.
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